December 14, 2020
Dear Ms, Fitch:

I’m writing you to request reappointment to the Combined Community
Services Board, I have been on the board now for about 10 years, and it has
been a very good experience which I would like to continue.

I’m a 63-year-old physically disabled woman and use an electric wheelchair.
I graduated from the University of Whitewater with a degree in business,
and worked for an Insurance company, but haven’t worked for many years
for physical reasons. Since 1989 T have lived on my own in an HUD
apartment designed to be wheelchair accessible, with the help of daily
personal care workers paid for by Medicaid and IRIS.

I got involved with CCSB through a friend who was already on the board,
because they were looking for someone who could provide feedback from
the point of view of someone using the services. Being on the board has also
been a tremendous learning experience, and I’m very impressed with the
knowledge and dedication of all those connected with CCSB.

I would therefore like to continue to serve on the Combined Community
Services Board.

Sincerely,

Lisa Burg

Milwaukee, WI




